
Good afternoon,

Further to Panel Direction 11 in the email letter of 8 November 2017, the Panel is not requesting any further information in relation 
to this particular matter. All other directions continue to apply.

Regards,

 | Administration Officer | Planning Panels Victoria 
Planning | Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning

Level 5, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000
T: 03 8392 5117 | F: 03 8392 5110 | E: stefanie.poulos@delwp.vic.gov.au

----- Forwarded by /Person/VICGOV1 on 16/11/2017 12:27 PM -----

From:        Planning Panels/DSE/VICGOV1

To:        

Date:        08/11/2017 04:08 PM

Subject:        Monash C129 - Further Directions and Document List (Version 3)

Sent by:        

Good afternoon,

Please see attached letter form the Panel in regards to Monash C129.

Thank you. 

Regards,

 | Administration Officer | Planning Panels Victoria 
Planning | Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning

Level 5, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000
T: 03 8392 5117 | F: 03 8392 5110 | E: stefanie.poulos@delwp.vic.gov.au

[attachment "Monash C129 Further Directions and Document List V3.PDF" deleted by 
/Person/VICGOV1] 
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